
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE JUNE 3, 2002 

RECEPTIONIST POSITION � COUNCIL OFFICES 
(ITEM 7A, BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING OF MAY 27, 2002) 

 
 
 Recommendation 
 

The Budget Sub-Committee recommends: 
 
That this matter be deferred to the Fall. 

 
 Confidential Report of the Director of Corporate Communications  

 
Confidential report of the Director of Corporate Communications dated May 27, 2002. (Under 
Separate Cover) 

 
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
Councillor Bernie Di Vona, Chair 
 


